
 

 

9:30am Tuesday 12th July  

at St. Clement’s C. of E. Academy 

Police Community Consultation 

 

This session can be attended by anyone in the local area. 

This is a chance for members of the local community to 
come along and discuss any concern regarding the local 

area with the Neighbourhood Police Team. 
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Hello everyone,  

 

This is my first message for the 

school newsletter so I thought I 

would take this opportunity to 

introduce myself. My name is 

Miss Fieldhouse and I will be the 

new class teacher in Year 1 in 

September. 

 

As a new member at St. 

Clement’s, I am very excited and 

I can’t wait to start with my 

new Year 1 children, in our new 

year 1 classroom! 

 

I am currently working in 

Reception and really enjoying 

my time so far. I have had lots 

of fun getting to know all the 

children and for them to get to 

know me too. We have had a 

busy time, learning all about 

sharks have been busy making 

jellyfish for our new story Who 

swallowed Stanley? I am looking 

forward to continue working 

with the children as we come to 

end of a busy term.  

 

Have a lovely 

weekend. 

 

Miss Fieldhouse 

Class Teacher  

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist 

8th July 2022 

 Humility     Our values focus this half term is 

On Tuesday 12th July we are holding a non-uniform 
day.  In exchange for wearing non-uniform children 
are asked to bring in a chocolate bar that can be 
put on a stall at the Summer Fair.   
Please remember we are a No Nuts school so please 
DO NOT send in any chocolate with nuts. 

Non-Uniform Day  
 

Pay with  
Chocolate!!! 

 Summer Fair Bric a Brac request 
- still time to donate!! - 

We are looking for toys and other items for our 
Bric-A-Brac stall. If you have any donations please 

hand them in to school.  
Thank you   

Attendance for all classes 
should be greater than 96%.  

Lets see which classes can 
get higher than the target! 

Rec - 90.20% 

Year 1 - 92.90%  

Year 2 - 92.10%  

Year 3 - 94.00%  

Year 4 - 95.20%  

Year 5 - 92.00%  

Year 6 - 93.60%  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rayees & Amelia N. 

Khazaima & Ethan  

Maya Z and Jenson  

Khadija & Ali Akbar  

Ilma & Eesha  

Dominic & Danial  

Alexia & Sara A. 

First Day Back:  
Thurs 8th Sept at normal time 

 
Please note that children can be picked up from 
1pm onwards next Friday so that you can 
come and enjoy the Summer Fair together.  

Head to the main office to collect all children. 

Parent Courses 
We are delighted to be able to share an exciting and useful free resource. 

 

Team Teach bring you My Family Coach. This is a resource for parents and carers and 
provides support for everyday problems that parents face. 

 

Along with this, Empowering Learning run free classes for parents, their most recent class 
had hundreds of parents attend and excitingly, they are running another class focussed 

on "Starting & Changing Schools". The site is free to sign up to and 99% of the content is 
free, including the classes. 

 

To access the courses please visit the website below. 

https://www.myfamilycoach.com/events/class-starting-changing-school 
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Forced Marriage 
 
You have the right to choose who 
you marry, when you marry or if 
you marry at all. 
 
Forced marriage is when you face 
physical pressure to marry (for 
example, threats, physical 
violence) or emotional and 
psychological pressure (e.g. if 
you’re made to feel like you’re 
bringing shame on your 
family). Forced marriage is illegal 
in England and Wales. This 
includes: taking someone 
overseas to force them to 
marry (whether or not the 
forced marriage takes 
place) and marrying 
someone who lacks the 
mental capacity to consent 
to the marriage (whether 
they’re pressured to or not).  
 
You can apply for a forced 
marriage protection order if one 
of the following applies: 

 you or someone else is being 
threatened with a forced 
marriage 

 you’re in a forced marriage 
 
The order will be designed to 
protect you according to your 
individual circumstances, for 
example to stop someone taking 
you out of the UK.  

Relationship Abuse  
 
Relationship abuse is a pattern of 
abusive and coercive behaviours used to 
maintain power and control over a 
former or current intimate partner.  
 
Abuse can be emotional, financial, 
sexual or physical and can include 
threats, isolation, and intimidation. 
Abuse tends to escalate over time. When 
someone uses abuse and violence 
against a partner, it is always part of a 
larger pattern of control. If your partner 

is abusing you, you may feel 
confused, afraid, angry and/or 
trapped.  
 

All of these emotions are normal 
responses to abuse.  

 
You may also blame yourself for 
what is happening. But no matter 
what others might say, you are 

never responsible for your partner’s 
abusive actions. Relationship abuse is 
always a decision that a perpetrator 
makes to harm their partner. 
Relationship abuse is not caused by 
alcohol or drugs, stress, anger 
management, or provocation. It is the 
perpetrator’s choice to be abusive. 
 
The website Stop Relationship Abuse 
offers more information, support and 
contacts for people who feel they may 
be experiencing Relationship Abuse: 
 

http://stoprelationshipabuse.org 

 
Over the last two weeks children have had a great time at Woodlands Adventure.  As you can see  

they enjoyed themselves canoeing, den building, completing the obstacle course and much more. 

What facts and 
information did you 

learn today? 

St. Kitts  
Information Day 

Lincoln from the Sports Hub in Perry Bar has been 
talking across the school about our Commonwealth 
country - St. Kitts and Nevis.  He has some inside 
knowledge as that is where he is from!  The children 
have asked a wide variety of questions and have 
enjoyed finding out about another country.  Not long 
now till the Commonwealth Games start in 
Birmingham, and we are all very excited.  This week Muslims are celebrating big Eid. 

Can you remember what each one of these signs are?  
Answers are on the back of the newsletter 

Article 38: Protection in war 

Children have the right to be protected 

during war. No child under 15 can join the 

army or take part in war. 

We were given the opportunity to attend an Unicef 

celebration today.  Children from the Unicef 

steering group as well as a few other children 

represented our school.  There were a variety of 

performances  from  schools throughput 

Birmingham.  Performances  included dancing, 

acrobats, singing and acting.   It was a wonderful 

experience to be around other wonderful schools 

who are also on their journey to be an accredited 

Rights Respecting School.  We finished off the 

morning enjoying a refreshing ice cream treat. 


